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Winter Newsletter
Welcome back, everyone!

We are excited to be back

from the holidays and look

forward to the rest of the

school year! Our focus this

semester is child

enrichment through music.

We are very lucky to have

received more

instruments, including a

karaoke machine!
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Favorite LEAP activity: "Actvities that
engage learning with fun"
Future Plans: "I have been in
childcare for 25 years. I am in my
happy place."
Some advice for your students: "Be
true to yourself and never stop
learning."

Favorite LEAP activity:
"Magnatiles"

Favorite School Subject: "Math"
Favorite Food: "Pepperoni Pizza"
One interesting fact: "I've been

to a Cardinals game"



Please make sure your
balances are current to

avoid late fees and
suspension.

After Winter Break, Spanish
classes will be offered at

LEAP  - for FREE! Registration
deadline is February 12th. 

We will be open on February
12th for a half day. Winter

Break is February 13-17. We
will be closed. 

Summer Camp registration
begins February 3. Sign up

through Procare!

Parent Information


